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                         18th November
Dear Parents and Carers in Robins Class, 
We wrote to you a number of weeks ago to share the lovely news of Mrs Hardwick’s pregnancy and assured you that we would confirm arrangements for the remainder of the school year once we had finalised the post of class teacher who would cover Mrs Hardwick’s maternity leave. 

I am sure you will all be aware that Mrs Hardwick has not been in school since our return after half term. Sadly, she has been away through ill health. Reassuringly, I can confirm that both mother and baby are absolutely fine, but it is unlikely that Mrs Hardwick will return to school this half term. 
However, we are very pleased to inform you that we have secured the new class teacher, Miss Rogers, to teach within Robins for the remainder of the year on Monday - Wednesday. She will be familiar to a lot of the children within Robins as she taught Squirrels class in the Summer term last year. 
To ensure a smooth transition, Miss Rogers has already spent some time working alongside Mrs McCarthy prior to half term, and thankfully she is able to take up her post earlier than the planned January start date in order to provide the necessary cover while Mrs Hardwick is away. 
Miss Rogers already has a great understanding of the school and its expectations and we are confident that she will continue the great work started by Mrs Hardwick, ensuring your children have an excellent year. I would like to take this opportunity to welcome Miss Rogers once again to our teaching team. 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to get in touch. 
Kind regards

Mr A Walker

Headteacher
